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Good afternoon and welcome! 

 

I would like to welcome our new Year 3 parents and children to Lower Key stage 2, 

and I would like to welcome our Year 4 children and parents back. I hope you have all 

had a wonderful summer break and your children have settled into Maple Class well – 

I feel they have! 

 

In LKS2 there is one year 3 class and one mixed 3/4. Miss Waghorn and I work 

together as a team and although we are teaching different cycles the work is set 

for LKS2. We have both said how wonderful our new classes are and how well 

behaved the children are. We are very excited for the year ahead! 

 

It was lovely to meet new faces at the Meet and Greet this week.  I hope you found 

it useful. If you could not make it, I have sent our LKS2 Parent Booklet home with 

your child. I shall also upload it to our class web page soon.  

 

Curriculum:  

Our first three days was spent getting to know each other, taking part in fun 

activities, and finding out about each other. From this week onwards we are 

following our school curriculum. We have started science-Animal Nutrition and the 

Skeletal System, art- Contrast and Complement, IT – Coding and our topic- Through 

the Ages. We can’t wait to find out all about the Stone Age. We will be reading Stig 

of the Dump and answering comprehension questions about the text this term. We 

follow the Whiterose maths scheme, starting this week with Place Value.  

 
HOMEWORK: 

To talk to parents or family members about your first full week in your new class. To 

find out your parents’ and Grandparents’ favourite subjects whilst they were at school.    

 

Thank you. 

 
Mrs. Archer Dytch,  
 

To be returned by:     

 


